
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am becoming concerned about the behaviour of some parents when dropping off and         
collecting children from the school. Some parents are dropping children off in the middle of the 
road which is a danger to the children, cyclists and other motorists. Recent incidents 
have occurred which have led to a cyclist and a pedestrian getting hurt.  Also, parking in       
restricted areas is making crossing of roads difficult and dangerous as children cannot see the 
road clearly. I urge parents to be responsible when parking their cars and to find spaces which 
are legal i.e. not across a resident driveway or on restricted zones.  

On Thursday 26th May, we will be marking Jubilee Day by inviting the children to wear red, 
white and blue colours.  Alternatively, children can dress up as a king or queen.  Class     
teachers will be delivering jubilee-themed activities throughout the day which will involve       
additional team games in the afternoon.  We hope that the children enjoy the day.   

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Tidd  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Summer Term 2022, 19th May 2022   

 

5Nð Sahar Subhani  
5Bð Scarlett Riley  
5HðCharlie Gray  
5Pð Seth Thomas  
6GKð Class 6GK  
6Cð Class 6C  
6Sð Class 6S  

CHALLENGE CERTIFICATES 
 

The following children were presented with a special ñExcellenceò certificate by Mr Tidd last week:  

3Eð Samuel Lewys-Lloyd  
3Hð  Francis Clarke  
3Mð Hannah Emmerton  
3Sð Scarlet Sedgwick  
4Bð Nathan Wibden  
4Gð Lucas Parr  

4Mð Lila Todd  
4Wð Emi Chan  
5Bð  Edward Gillett  
5Hð Skye James  
5Nð Amber Walls  

5P  - Finlay Mitchell  
6Cð Dylan Simpson  
6GKð Jasper Rose  
6Sð Paniz Forouzan  

3Eð Georgia Sharp-Bevan  
3Hð Ethan Bathurst  
3Mð Joseph Lancaster  
3Sð Oliver Hughes  
4Gð Edward Parsons  
4Wð Rose Cooper  
4Mð Charley-Belle Walden  
4BðNiharika Shyam  

HJS PRINCIPLES  

Each month the school will focus on a different principle. This month is : 



MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE  

School Council Behaviour Awards  

The school council behaviour award is given to one child in each year group by a member of the 

school council for their outstanding behaviour and positive attitude towards learning. This weeks 

winners are:  

Year 3ð Evan Watkins  Year 5ð Affan Faiz  

Year 4ð Lila Todd  Year 6ð Whole of Year 6  

Attendance Information  

The class with the best attendance last week is :  6C 

The class with the least number of lates last week is : 6GK, 6S & 6C 

Please can you email the office before 12pm with any 

changes to the daily pick up arrangements.  If we receive 

any emails received after this time we cannot guarantee 

these will get to the class teacher and this may hold up 

the release of the child at the end of the day.   

There will be a table out next Monday and Wednesday after school  

for all unnamed uniform.   

Please take some time over the weekend to check your childôs    

uniform and if you have items which do not belong to your child,   

either hand them into your childôs class teacher or the office.   

         

As the  school days are becoming hotter, please can you ensure 

that your child comes to school each day with a water bottle and 

sun cream applied each day.  Thank you  

YEAR 6 HOODIES  

Donôt forget your hoodie needs to be ordered by tomorrow, Friday 

20th May.  Please ensure your order is placed this evening to 

avoid  disappointment 


